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Preliminary Market Consultation on Multi-Element 
Antenna for GNSS RFI protection Development for 

Civil Applications 

WFID: 306460 

Corrigendum No. 1 

The deadline for submission of responses in Section 8 of the “Preliminary Market Consultation 

On Multi-Element Antenna for GNSS RFI protection Development for Civil applications” is 

amended as follows: 
 
“Submission of a response implies acceptance of the conditions of the Market Consultation. 
The participants shall answer the question listed in section 4. 
The responses to this Preliminary Market Consultation should be in English indicating as a 
minimum the submitter’s email address, company/agency/body and department, and should 
be sent in electronic format by email to the following address: tenders@euspa.europa.eu. 
The deadline for submission of responses is 30 September 4th November 2024, 23:59 CET (at 
the latest)” 
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